
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school. Thank you to all the parents and 

family members who attended Back to School Night last week.  It was a great night, and 

parents learned all about their child’s classroom.  If you were unable to attend, please 

do not hesitate to contact your child’s teacher for information.  Also, please remember to 

sign up on Class Dojo so that you can receive messages from your child’s teacher.   

Don’t forget to join PTA.  Membership is $10 check or cash.  You can pay for the PTA 

membership in the office or $11 if you pay online.  The link to pay for PTA memberships 

is posted on Class Dojo.  Finally, there is no school on Monday, September 5th.   

Thank you for listening and welcome back to school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


